TOWN OF LOVELL
Selectman’s Meeting Minutes
March 19, 2019

Present: Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Janice Arsenault, Larry Fox, Scott
Gardiner, Albert Stearns, Stan Tupaj, Heinrich and Linda Wurm, Steve and
Llizabeth Bender, Paula Huse, Heather McNally, Kevin Fahey

Approved March 5, 2019 minutes.

1. Stan Tupaj came in to discuss the right of way to Olive-Anne Kimball-
Scott's land adjacent to the Library and town parking lot behind the Library.
Selectmen felt the issue to be settled by the Library.

2. Steve Bender came in to ask Selectmen to select person for opening
on the Planning Board before Wednesday night board meeting. Selectmen
all agreed not at this time.

3. Liquor licenses were approved with no discussion for Lake Kezar
Country Club, Kezar Lake Marina, Pleasant Point Inn, Ebenezer’s Pub,
Quisisana Resort, Severance Lodge, Center Lovell Inn, Wicked Good Store
and the Sunshine Backpack Food Program.

4. Heather McNally, representing Chase Custom Homes and Finance,
reported that equipment was stuck on a lot on Shave Hill. Requested to
allow four concrete trucks to pour foundation. Selectmen agreed.

5. Went into executive session at 8:45 to discuss a personnel matter.

Adjourned at 9:10.




